
 

Have you heard about the Lenten Disaster Used Clothing Drive? 

The partnership between the Hill Country District churches & the Seventh-day 
Adventist Disaster Services has worked extremely well since 2015. The Texas 

Division of Emergency Management classes use this collection as a good example of 
filling the pipeline before the need. This year’s collection will be  

Ash Wednesday, March 6, 2019 – Friday, April 12, 2019. 
  The Adventist truck will come to make the pickup as soon after that as they can 

schedule it. That will get the bags & piles out of our buildings for Easter. 

Instructions are the same as previous years: 

 Notify the HCD Mission Team that you are participating.  

 Put out the word in your community that you’re collecting used clothing for 
survivors of any disasters that might occur in the coming year (2019). 

 Invite other churches (Methodist or not) in your community to join in. 

 Then call George Barnette (george@bnpr.com  713-252-2288)  at the end about 
how big your pile is (pickup load or less,  U-Haul load, or bigger). When the truck 
arrives, help load the clothes, & you’re done. The Adventists volunteers will 
sort the clothes, sanitize (a step beyond just cleaning) & package the items by size & 
gender. Then when the need arises, they can send their delivery truck from the 
warehouse within hours to provide clothes to people affected by the disaster. 

Why not wait & do a drive when the disaster occurs? Because the need for used 
clothing last only 24-48 hours. By the time we could mount a campaign, collect the 
clothes & deliver them to the disaster site, we would just be adding to the trash pile. 

Our job is to fulfil Jesus’ guidance in Matthew to “clothe the naked.” 
(Matthew 25:31-46) 

LIGHT on the 
HILL @ Mount 

Wesley 

It’s a new day 
at Mount 

Wesley! Come 
and learn how 
this treasured 

Conference 
Campus is 

being utilized 
in new ways to 

glorify God. 
We want to 

make the tour 
at 3:00pm 

____________# 
 

CHILDCARE 

 AVAILABLE 

If you are in need of 

childcare for the event 

you MUST REGISTER 

each child with  

Name & Age By 

January 14, 2019 

CALL LIZ  

AT  Hill Country DISTRICT  

OFFICE 

REGISTRATION FORM – DEADLINE:  JANUARY 14, 2019 

 Hill Country District Office 
 222 Sidney Baker South, Suite 528 

Kerrville, TX 78028                       
 – FAX to 830-896-6407 or register by phone at 830-896-6400. 

  

  
Local Church _________________________Address:____________________________________ 

  

Name: ________________________________Name: _____________________________________ 

  

Name: ________________________________Name: _____________________________________ 

  

Name: ________________________________Name: _____________________________________ 

  

Name: ________________________________Name: _____________________________________ 

  

Name: ________________________________Name: _____________________________________ 

COST PER PERSON $12.00 

Pre-registration with a check for all lunch reservations will ensure a 
speedy check-in.   

NAMETAGS WILL BE PRINTED AHEAD OF TIME. 
Persons registering at the door will be seated at the meal on a       

space-available basis, only. 
To confirm a meal, contact the District Office by January 14, 2019, 

Please make checks payable to 
 “Hill Country District” - $12.00 per person. 

  


